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No.EDN-HE(21)B(15)38/2018-WIFS

Directorate of Higher Education,

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Tel:0177-2653120Extn.234 E.mail:genbr@rediffmail.com, Fax:2812882

Dated Shimla-1 the October,2018
To

All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education in,

Himachal Pradesh
Subject:- Regarding Video Conference on 15th October 2018 for Observing

National De-worming Day-on 1st November, 2018.

This is with reference to the letter No.HFW-H/NDD/2017-10289 dated 03-
10-2018, received from Deputy Mission Director, National Health Mission, Himachal Pradesh,
wherein it has been intimated that a video conference has been fixed on 15th October 2018 at
11.00 A.M. under the Chairmanship of Mission Director, National Health Mission, Himachal
Pradesh.

In this regard, you are directed to make it convenient to attend this Video

Conference on the above mentioned date & time at NIC Centre of the District Headquarter.

This must be given personal attention and top priority Qleasb
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Director of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh

Endst. No. Even Dated Shimla-1 the September, 2018
Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to:-
1. The Deputy Mission Director, National Health Mission, Himachal Pradesh,

Shanti Bhawan, Phase-II, Sector-6, New Shimla-9, w.r.t. above mentioned
letter number and date.
The Technical Officer, IT Cell, with the direction to upload the same on the
Departmental website.
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